
 

\\amdeccpt\evergreen\Broadacres\001 Village Shared\001 Correspondence\001 Circulars to Residents\01 Circulars\2023\002 Staffing changes.docx 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            Circular 02-2023    

  

                                         17 January 2023 

 

 Dear Residents, 

 

            RE: STAFFING CHANGES: 

 

 Our Admin Manager Kieara Hyman has resigned to pursue an exciting  oportunity in Marketing which is what  

            she has been studying part time over the last 3 year.  We wish her well in her new endevour. 

 

Kim Grimes will be standing in and dealing with admin going forward.  Kim has certainly excelled in her role 

as Duty Manger and we are very excited about having her in this new role. 

 

We will have to replace Kim’s Duty Manager position and will advise you once a suitable candidate has been 

appointed. 

 
 

Warm Regards 
 

 
 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 


